CHURCH-WELLESLEY VILLAGE BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT AREA
Wednesday August 20 2008
NOTIFICATION OF STREET CLOSURE
From 3:30pm, Friday October 31, 2008 to 1:00am, Saturday November 1 2008

Dear Residents and Businesses in the vicinity of Church Street (between Gloucester Street
and Alexander Street).

Once again, the village will be hosting Halloween in the Village as part of the CWVBIA’s
week-long celebration of Halloweek. The event will run from 6pm to 11pm on October 31*
2008.

The following streets will be closed from 3:30pm Friday October 31 to 1:00am
Saturday, November 1 2008.

Church Street from the south side of Wellesley to the north side of Alexander.
Church Street from the north side of Wellesley to the south side of Gloucester.
Maitland Street from the west side of Church to 100’ west.

Maitland Street from the east side of Church to 100’ east.

We intend to promote and encourage the public and the community members to decorate
their residence and place of business, to come dressed for the theme and to take part in the
activities on the street.

Attention: Monteith Street Residents:

You will not have access to Monteith Street to or from Church during the event’s hours of
operation. However, an assigned police escort will be provided in order for you to gain
access to and from this street. The police will escort your vehicle from Monteith to
Dundonald Street when exiting the area and from Dundonald to Monteith upon your return.

General Public Notification:

Signs will be placed and posted along Church Street notifying residents of the road closure to
traffic and that businesses will be open, one (1) week prior to the event. Paid duty officers
will be on hand during the Fair in order to facilitate traffic flow and ensure residential and
business access during the event as well as participant safety.

Parking:
Our plan for parking is as follows: Parking would be accessible off of Maitland Street

between Yonge and Jarvis Streets. Vehicular traffic would be allowed access through
Wellesley Street.

The Church-Wellesley Village BIA appreciates your support and patience of our efforts
and would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the members of the
Church-Wellesley Village BIA.

Best regards,

David Wootton, Coordinator CWVBIA Sam Ghazarian, Chair of CWVBIA



cC:

Terry Bruining: Emergency Planning Toronto Fire services
Jennifer O’Grady: Toronto Police Special Events
Dave Dignard: Traffic Investigator

Socrates Tzotzes: Senior By-law Officer

Liz MacDougall: Toronto Public Health

Rita Hoy: R.O.W City of Toronto

Ryan Lahr: Councillor Kyle Rae

Jamie McCaig: Parks and Recreation

Mark Emslie: Supervisor Parks

David Hessels: BIA City of Toronto

Murray Hill: TTC Superintendent, Special Events




